
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TCS/GEN/058/2023-24 Date: 14/12/2023 
 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: REFLECTION - نعكاسا    
 
 

CIRCULAR FOR RE-REGISTRATION (ACADEMIC YEAR 2024 - 25) 
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 

We have started the re-registration process for next academic year 2024-2025 and before we accept external 

students, we would like our parents to have the opportunity to confirm the re-registration of their child. 

Kindly fill and return the below acknowledgement from on or before (Tuesday) 02/01/2024, indicating 

your intention to continue your child registration with the school. Your commitment to this date will help 

us plan better for next academic year. We will not be able to guarantee your child a place in 2024-2025, 

if you have not done the re-registration process. 

Re-registration fee collection will start from 15th January to 15th March 2024.  

First term fee collection will start from 16th March till 31st March 2024. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP 

 

Subject: Re registration of your ward for the academic year 2024-2025 
 

I parent of (Name of the student) ……………………………………………………….. 

Admission No. : ……………………… Grade & Division : ………………………………………… 

 Yes, my ward will continue to study at TCS for the next year and I will abide by 

the rules and regulations laid down by the school. 

 

 N0, my ward will not continue studying at TCS and will be applying for TC 

 

Name of the Parent : ………………………………………… 

 

Phone No. : ……………………………………….. 
 

Signature of the parent : ……………………………………….. 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Note: Handwritten note for the above acknowledgment slip instead of a printout with the parent’s 

signature is also acceptable. 
 

Regards, 

 

  Syed Ali Haider Rizvi, PRINCIPAL 

 

 

  


